

TERM 3 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 20 SEPTEMBER 2024



JUNIOR SCHOOL DISCO

Our Junior School Students are invited to a disco at the College.

Kindy - Year 2 - Friday 27 September

Students will be enjoying the disco at the College after lunch. They will return to class afterwards, ready for regular pick-up at the usual time.

K - 2 will wear their sports uniform on the day and are welcome to bring any fun accessories for the disco. Please pack accessories in their bag and they will put them on before the disco.

Year 3 - 6 - Thursday 26 September

Years 3 - 4: 4.15 - 5.45pm Years 5 - 6: 6.00-7.30pm

Location: John Lambert Auditorium

Drop Off: Entry to the disco will be via the foyer of the Auditorium where students will need to be signed in prior to entering the event. Water bottles are permitted.

Pick Up: Students are to be picked up from the MRK Alfresco at the conclusion of the event.

Dress: Students attending are allowed to wear mufti clothes ONLY to the disco. Please ensure uniforms are worn to College on the day.

Permission will be sent via the College App/Parent Portal.

This is a STUDENT ONLY event.

We look forward to a fun evening!